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Mr. Paul A. Tucker, P.E.
Senior Utility Engineer

City of McKinney

Post Office Box 517
McKinney, Texas 75069-0517

Re: 794/ 850 Pressure Reducing Valve

Dear Mr. Tucker:

We have checked the bids received at 2:00 p.m., Thursday, July 17, 2014, for the 794 / 850 Pressure Reducing
Valve project. P.C. Contractors, LLC of Fort Worth, Texas, submitted the low bid in the amount of
$225,131.94 for the 794 / 850 Pressure Reducing Valve.

We are familiar with P.C. Contractors from work in other North Texas communities. They are currently
completing a trunk sewer project in the City of Royse City that our firm designed. That project is roughly
80% complete and on schedule with no change orders. In our opinion, P.C. Contractors has the experience and

capability to construct the 794 / 850 Pressure Reducing Valve.

Accordingly, we recommend the City award a construction contract to PC Contractors in the amount of
$225,131.94 for the construction of the 794 / 850 Pressure Reducing Valve project. We are available to
discuss this project and our recommendation further at your convenience.

Sincerely yours,

‘/kﬁ"7Wv/
Matt Hickey, P.E. z
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